

THIS IS

Dear licensing authority,

I write to object to the current application by Daisy Green in respect of Barbie Green. The proposed extension of hours of operation for outside drinking do not meet the licensing objective to prevent public nuisance - particularly given the highly residential nature of the neighbourhood. The subcommittee recognised this by granting a licence limiting off sales to 6pm on Monday-Friday only. Extending this to 9am in the morning, and to 10.30pm at night, and to Saturday and Sunday, as this application seeks to do, significantly increases the risk of noise and nuisance. It was considered unacceptable by the committee at the time of the original application, and it still is. Since nothing has changed, I hope the committee will reject this application.

Kind regards

Liz Hirst